Dear Families,





   
August, 2018
A few notes for the first week of school:

*Please return any/all paperwork AS SOON AS POSSIBLE.  Make sure bus/dismissal changes are clearly marked and placed on top of the paperwork.
* Please email me as soon as possible at boudreauj@seekonkschools.org so I can add your email to my address book.  If you do not use email, let me know and I will make a hard copy of all correspondence. I email families often! 
*It seems to work best if you write “notes for the teacher/office” on the lined paper in the blue folder. This way it is easy for both me and Mrs. Pereira to spot them! If the front page is filled, I will remove it and leave a fresh page for next time. 
*A snack is needed each day. Please remember this should be a quick but nutritious snack (e.g. cheese or crackers, cut up fruit, yogurt, granola bar, etc.) and a small drink (e.g. water bottle, juice box).   It is helpful if it is packed separately from his/her lunch. Remember to provide eating utensils, straws, napkins, etc. as needed, and we are a NUT FREE Classroom. 
*Note that due to today’s orientation and the Open House last June, there is NO Open House at night for Kindergarten this September. 

*Our first class project will be to create a photo album of all our families.  Please collect up to (4) four- 4x6” photos or drawings of your family (grandparents, favorite cousins, pets are all welcome!) and send to school ASAP.  Please make sure all photos are labeled with your child’s name; they will be placed in your child’s time capsule at the end of the school year. Our first class book- so exciting! 

* The Itinerant Schedule is in the folder. Students need to wear sneakers for PE. Overall, the best footwear for Kindergarten = sneakers!!!! We have recess every day and often do fun movement activities as part of our daily routine. 

*You can order books online to support our growing classroom library. For every order you place, I earn bonus points to select books for our class library. Our first order is due Friday, September 21st. Visit www.scholastic.com. Our classroom code is GPD3G. 
* The first newsletter will be sent home next week!   Be sure to look for it! 

                               We look forward to a year full of love, laughter and learning! 







( Ms. Boudreau & Mrs. Pereira 
